

Fall 2022

Newsletter

Happy almost fall!

What a busy summer we had with classes, two horse shows and the Daniel Stewart Clinic. We had more riders than ever who wanted to go in



the show, so two different days worked out perfectly. The Daniel Stewart clinic in August really helped riders go out of their comfort zones and ride with their heads as well as their bodies.



Our other big news is that I will step down as program director and will be part time as volunteer coordinator and instructor. Aileen Reney, who has been teaching here for 5 years will take over as Program Director. It is time for me to spend more time with grandchildren and get out hiking

more! I love the idea of Aileen carrying on what she has learned

over here years here. I will keep all the classes I teach now and continue to manage volunteers. All programming and scheduling will go through Aileen. All invoicing and office needs go through Bea. Lorna, Program Director

2022 Break Weeks

Oct 31st—Nov 5th

November 24th –26th

December

24th—31st

I have been teaching here for the past 5 years now and have learned a great deal from Lorna and my experiences. In addition to my time here, I have also taught lessons at barns in Vermont and Idaho. I am looking forward to taking on more responsibility in a leadership role as well as continuing to teach lessons in the arena. - Aileen Reney



Volunteer Spotlight— Penny

Penny is enthusiastic and community oriented, always willing to lend a hand. Penny started as a community volunteer aid and then started coming on her own. You can tell she really loves and cares for all the horses and her time at the farm. Thank you!!!!





Rider Spotlight — Peter

Peter has been riding with us for 6 years, he started with a leader and side walker. His horsemanship journey has allowed him to grow to an independent rider who can walk, trot and canter. We

were so proud of his performance with the drill team. Our favorite part about Peter is his sense of humor and his understanding of his equine partners.



Horse spotlight—Breeze

Breeze is a calm, easy going bay 15 year old Quarter Horse. He has a comfy slow trot

and is a really friendly guy who loves

Full Circle Farm

Therapeutic Horsemanship

Wish List

- Epsom 522 printer ink
- SleekEZ De-shedding Grooming Tool
- Legacy joint supplement
- Sensory Trail Items anything fun that we can put outside along our trail!
- Wooden jump poles

attention. We are thrilled to have him join our herd.

Thank you to



our FCFTH Community for

your support so far this year! Please make sure to visit our website www.fcftherapeutic.org and also follow us on Facebook, Instagram and YouTube.

Many Thanks, FCFTH Staff and Board of Directors.